
Marian Wales -DHS- Caroline County <marian.wales@maryland.gov>

Bill 292 today at 1:00 p.m.
3 messages

Marian Wales -DHS- Caroline County <marian.wales@maryland.gov> Tue, Jan 28, 2025 at 8:42 AM
To: AA_JUD@mlis.state.md.us

To assist us as quickly and comprehensively as possible, please include the following information.

Name:  Marian Wales
701 S. 2nd St. Denton, MD 21629

PHONE NUMBER:  (410) 829-4935

Please consider the safety of all Marylanders and give the police officers and all members of the law enforcement agency our full support
when they are carrying out their daily duties.  All evidence in and around all traffic stops should be allowed to be admissible in the courts for
the Judges and jury to make educated decisions.  The benefits of this bill make no sense and seem to only protect the people trying to find
a loophole when disobeying the law.  All law abiding citizens would not oppose any evidence surrounding any interaction with police officers
to be admissible.  This also goes against the direction our country is going and makes Maryland stand out as not supporting our law
enforcement as a whole.  Please, please stop this madness and do no support bills such as this one.  

Thank you.  

AA_JUD <AA_JUD@mlis.state.md.us> Tue, Jan 28, 2025 at 9:35 AM
To: Marian Wales -DHS- Caroline County <marian.wales@maryland.gov>

Hi there, I have forwarded this to the Environment and Transportation Committee as they are hearing this bill.

 

Thanks,

 

Denise Messineo, Assistant

House of Delegates Judiciary Committee

410-841-3488

[Quoted text hidden]

~~~~~~~~~~~

Click here to complete a short customer satisfaction survey.

~~~~~~~~~~~

ATTENTION: This e-mail (including any attachment) may contain proprietary, legally privileged and/or confidential information. This e-
mail is intended solely for the use of the person(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, or the employee or
agent responsible for delivery of this e-mail to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and
permanently delete this e-mail and any copies.

Marian Wales -DHS- Caroline County <marian.wales@maryland.gov> Tue, Jan 28, 2025 at 9:36 AM
To: AA_JUD <AA_JUD@mlis.state.md.us>

Thank you.

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.doit.state.md.us/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?agencycode=DHR&SurveyID=86M2956__;!!BE8q0vBWmvix!OLgvk24j1gXZ6nOLBlHAlchAjTiclLvC3dUriiPA8RqWdoDwBgHDoL2LdxAOOsuKG8iriFcqXQXMnrtUD5aAZKcakD7jIL6nzw$


  

Marian Wales -DHS- Caroline County

Parents as Partners/NPEP Case Manager

Caroline County Department of Social Services

300 Market Street

P.O. Box 400

Denton, MD  21629

dhs.maryland.gov

(410) 819-4461      (office)

( 410) 215-1000      (mobile)

(410) 819- 4501       (fax)

[Quoted text hidden]
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